
Date: _______


Honourable Maryam Monsef
Minister for Women and Gender Equality and Rural Economic Development
180 Kent Street, Suite 1100
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 9B6
Maryam.Monsef@parl.gc.ca 

Honourable Laurie Scott
Minister of Infrastructure
5th Floor, 777 Bay Street
Toronto, Ontario M7A 2J3
laurie.scott@pc.ola.org

Re: EORN Gig Project

Dear Ministers:
On behalf of the members of _______ lake association I am writing to both of you today to express our strong support for the Eastern Ontario Regional Network’s Gig Project.  For too long our members have suffered with poor or no access to high-speed broadband services. This project deserves the careful consideration by both your governments.
Their proposal to bring up to 1 Gigabyte or 1,000 Megabits of speed to residents, cottage owners and businesses will meet our collective needs long into the future.  Our cottage association and those across eastern Ontario contribute tremendously to the local economy in our municipality and municipalities in the whole region. We need this project and further delays are simply not acceptable.
Now is the time to act and we urge both of you to work together to launch the EORN Gig Project as soon as possible.
Sincerely,
__________

cc. Local MP, Local MPP
[find your MP; find your MPP]




